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Congratulations to Dulverton Waste Management 
 
Southern Tasmanian waste management authority, Southern Waste Solutions, would like to 
congratulate Dulverton Waste Management on receiving $6 million under the Federal Liberal and 
National Government’s Regional Recovery Partnerships program towards its proposed in-vessel 
composting facility near Latrobe. 
 
Southern Waste Solutions Chief Executive, Christine Bell, said the in-vessel design would allow for 
maximum landfill diversion. 
 
“In-vessel composting allows for varying makeup of feedstock – such as municipal FOGO, 
commercial organic, sludge and liquid wastes – to be recycled into high-quality compost products, 
which can be used to enrich soil in farm fields and gardens,” Ms Bell said. 
 
“We congratulate Dulverton for being a leader in this field and helping to eliminate organic waste 
from ending up in landfill. 
 
“These facilities provide an important service to manage organic waste from homes and industrial, 
agricultural and aquaculture processes around the state.” 
 
Southern Waste Solutions has recently announced that it has signed a contract to design its own 
state-of-the-art in-vessel composting facility at its Copping site, which when constructed will help to 
build a circular economy and divert waste from landfill to resource-based waste management 
solutions. 
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